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Anzac Day March 2019
Dear Parents/Carers and Students, 
The Anzac Day Tamworth March will be held on Thursday, 25th April 2019 (Thursday, of Week 2 of the holidays.)
All students are welcome to March for their school. We would love to see as many students as possible participate this year.
Students are to meet at Bourke Street (Peel Street intersection) at 9:00am. The March will commence at 9:30 am and finish at approximately 10:30 am. The service begins at 10:45 am in the Tamworth War Memorial Town Hall on Fitzroy Street (following the March). 
The March will end at Number 1 Oval where students will assemble for a group photo.  Parents and carers can then collect their children from Number 1 Oval after the photo.
Students are asked to wear their best full school uniform for the March (including a white shirt). Students are encouraged to wear a tie if they have one and long pants/long skirts are preferred.  Senior students may be provided with green blazers to wear on the day. 

Please contact Melissa Gunn at the school if you have any questions about this event.
I look forward to seeing a large number of students marching and many family members and friends in the crowd on the day.

Kind regards

Melissa Gunn
SRC Coordinator 
_________________________________________________________________________________________
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